B/.NKING ON GENERCSITY: Now through May 7, Beneficial Bank in
Fle urtown will be collecting petfood for Sam’s Hope, a non-profit in Wyndmoor
that saves lives of companion a:imals by keeping those with economic and health
crises and their pets together with donations of pet food, veterinary care, etc.
Donations of non-perishable pet food can be dropped off at the Beneficial Bank,
1311 Bethlehem Pike in Flourtown. Seen here are Beneficial employees, from left,
Ebony Henderson, Ashton Ponton, manager Bill McGahey, Sherone Clarke and
Dionne Jackson.



